Mary Immaculate Primary School ~ Newsletter ~

Term 3 Week 10-19th September 2016



125 Barnier Dr Quakers Hill 2763 www.maryimmacqhill.parra.catholic.edu.au T: 9626 3999 E:mimmac@parra.catholic.edu.au



Dear Parents and Students.

Fathers' Day was a tremendous celebration of all that our dads are to us. While the weather was clearly not the finest the turn out and the activities were just a credit to everyone. Our thanks to our parents who helped on the barbecue, the raffle etc. Our thanks as well to the students and teachers who were so welcoming and impressed the dads and grand dads with how clever they are!

The Way of Mercy events for our school start right at the beginning of next term commencing the morning of October 10. Details will follow and everyone is warmly welcomed to participate.

Next term we farewell our current cleaners, Jani King, and welcome a new company, Allclean. This changeover is following a comprehensive tendering process assisted by CEDP. My thanks and best wishes to Jani King for their service over the years.

During the holidays, the wooden shelving in the TAS area will be removed to allow for improved use of that space.

Next term is shaping up as being an exciting time at MIPS. I am looking forward to the continuing work we are engaged in as we strive together for our wonderful students.

Thank you for your ongoing support,

Yours in Learning

Stephen Dowd Principal







Registration forms are now available at the Parish Office!

The Parish Based Sacramental Program First Reconciliation, will commence this year with an information and registration Mass. (This Sacrament is for children in Year 3 and above).

Saturday 1st October at 5:30pm or Sunday 2nd October at 9:00am For more information contact Ged Oblea sacramental coordinator

nore information contact dea obiea sacramental coordinator

Gerald.oblea@maryimmac.org.au or 0477 151 279

Dates to Remember

Thursday 22nd September

9:15am - 10:15am Parish Mass Year 3

Friday 23rd September

2:30pm - 3:00pm Assembly Year 4

Last Day of Term 3

School Resumes Monday 10th October 2016



We will be continuing our Scholastic book Club next term. Please look for updates in future newsletters.

Thank you to everyone who has ordered previously and we look forward to your continued support.



A very big thank vou to Mrs. Sue Henson for her hard work coordinating Book Club for us.

Library News

Thank you to all our students for a wonderful term of borrowing from our school library.

These school holidays students are able to borrow two books to read in their time away from school.

Please ensure that students are responsible and look after their library books.

Sometimes over the holidays books are left at holiday destinations or at Nans or Pops etc. so just a gentle reminder that books are to be returned to the library in the same condition as they ware borrowed the first week back to school

We love students to borrow so please encourage students to read as much as possible.

Have a safe enjoyable holiday see everyone in term 4.

Transition To Summer Uniform

Parents and students can choose whether to wear summer or winter uniform until the end of the term depending on the day's temperature.

School Fees 2016

Term 3 school fees are now overdue. Thank you to all the families that have finalised their 2016 school fees. Any outstanding accounts, will be receiving or have received a reminder notice from the Catholic Education Diocese of Parramatta. Please complete final payment as soon as possible. If you have any queries regarding fees or are experiencing financial difficulty, please contact the School Office on 9626.3999 or by

email cnalletamby@parra.catholic.edu.au

Thank you. Claudine Nalletamby Office Administrator



to students who celebrate their birthdays between 6th September and 10th October

Angelina Farrugia Emanuele Sultana Bennett Sie-Sharp Maxwell Estera Isla Hodgkin, Lucas Cunningham Cristian Graca Ani Lewadromodromo **Brodie Wisely** Jacob Reyes Trystan Dasco James Jabbour Surin Jung Francine Marcial Hannah Kantimahanti Gabriella Xiberras Ryan Cooper Macy Fenech-Soler Krrish Dhawan Chloe Willis Scarlett Wal;sh

Gabriel Esguerra Jasnoor Singh Chelsea Saldhana Isabella Wang Macauley Collins Stella Roughley Joanna Owusu **Bryton Morris** Aiden Parnell Linesha Shrivastava Elissa Odeshou Mason Shaw **Dante Steimanis** Kai Kendall **Emily Stefaniak Newton** Marquis Villegas Shaurya Tanwar Liliana Egan Thomas Higham Maddison Danaher





Dear parents,

All summer uniforms are now available at the uniform shop. Ordering online is also available.

Last day of Term 3 will be Friday 23rdSeptember and we will reopen on Tuesday 11th October for normal trading. Any further enquiries please contact Elle: 0421 216 414 or email: elle@ozfashions.com.au

Have a great holiday.

FIIe

OZ Fashion Uniforms

Normal Trading Hours

Tuesday 8:30 till 10:00am Friday 8:30 till 10:00am

St. Bernadette's , Castle Hill 60th Anniversary Celebration 22nd October 2016



Bookings: www.sbchpf.com Enquiries: sbchpf@gmail.com



Acacia Gardens HM Studio

Quakers Hills Community Centre Rebecca Verrier

T. 0430 104 539

E. info@rebecca-verrier.com

H. www.rebecca-verrier.com



Learn an instrument at school with



KEYBOARD * GUITAR * DRUMS * UKULELE * SINGING

Lessons with your friends! 30 min lessons, once a week Available for Years 1-6

For more information call 04576MUSIC (0457 668 742)

www.coolkidsmusic.com.au

Instrument provided for lesson \$12.50 per lesson

orvisit